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Keeping Healthy and safe 

Handwashing 

Children are asked to wash their hands when they come to school and regularly 
throughout the schools day. 

Water bottles  

Water bottles are provided for each child in reception. These are clearly labelled 
withier name and are cleaned and filled freshly each day. Please don’t send in 
bottles from home. Thank you.                                                                                    

Simple, fun activities for kids, from newborn to five  

This is a great website with short videos and simple, fun activities that you and your children can do 

together. https://hungrylittleminds.campaign.gov.uk/ 

Message from the teachers 

Welcome to Reception class at Breckon 
Hill. We are so very pleased that you are 
starting fulltime school with us and we 
are looking forward to a fun year of 
learning. If parents have any queries, 
please do not hesitate to ask. 

What we will be learning about: 

• Ourselves, our likes and dislikes 
• Our families and friends 
• What we look like 
• Different parts of the face and body 
• Using our senses 
• Keeping healthy 
• Keeping safe  
• Drawing/painting self portraits in the style of  

Mackenzie Thorpe 
• People who help us  
• Family celebrations 

• Toothbrushing scheme begins 


